
Passing on the faith 

to your child 



How to pass on faith to your child. 

What is the best way? 

Children need to know what your faith means 
to you. Talk to them, let them share your        
experiences,  pray with them. 

 
 
Let your home be a place where Christian      
values are evident – loving God and loving each 
other. 

 
 
Children learn by experience so they need to go 
to church in order to feel a part of it, to help 
them to understand about the Mass, the       
Sacraments and the community of the parish. 

 
 
If you attend church and go to school for        
assemblies and meetings about the Sacraments 
and RE it will mean a lot to your child. 

 
 
Remember that you are the most influential 
people in your child’s life. No one has all the 
right answers. Everyone is on a different faith 
journey and it is important to share and enjoy 
that faith journey with your child. 


